
AIMS Nominee to NSW BOSSI Annual Report to June 2020 

Fellow AIMS Members, 
 
I am honored to submit my final Annual Report as the AIMS Ltd nominee to the NSW 
Board of Surveying and Spatial Information for the period ending June 2020 and 
confirm that I have stepped down from the position of the AIMS representative to 
BOSSI. 
 
This year most of Board meetings were attended as well industry forums, seminars, 
conferences, competency training and examinations. 
 
The interests of AIMS and its members have been represented on the following 
BOSSI sub committees; 

 Land & Mining Committee, in the Deputy Convener role 
 Training Committee 
 Spatial Information Committee 
 Professional Audit and Investigation Committee in the Deputy Convener role 
 CPD Committee, again in the Convener role 

A highlight for the period was the gazettal of the Survey and Drafting Directions 2020 
facilitating the transition to GDA2020 with submissions through a portal process. 
 
Unfortunately the annual BOSSI Kurri Kurri Candidates Workshop was cancelled due 
to risk presented by COVID. 

Finally I would like to thank all members for their support during the past 12 months 
and my 9 ½ years of being appointed to the BOSSI. 
 
 
 
 
 
Chris Moy 
AIMS BOSSI Nominee 


